
Silver Technical Analysis(2015.11.05) The silver market initially
tried to rally during the course of the session on Wednesday, but
pullback enough to form a fairly negative candle. Because of this, it
looks as if the silver market is going to trying to test the $15 level,
and as a result we believe that this market can be sold. On the other
hand, any rally at this point in time should be a selling opportunity as
well. If we can break down below the $15 level, the market should
then reach towards the $14.75 handle. We have no interest in buying
at the moment. Silver Chart
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